
From: Metivier, Jacob
To: emory@privacyrights.org
Subject: Public Records Request
Date: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 3:16:27 PM
Attachments: PRR Extension Letter.pdf

God afternoon,
 
Please find attached a letter from Justin Kolber regarding your Public Records Request to our
office.
 
Jacob Metivier, Paralegal
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
Consumer Protection Division
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September 3, 2024 
 
Emory Roane 
Privacy Rights Clearinghouse 
3245 University Ave. #1101 
San Diego, California. 92104 
  
Via email: emory@privacyrights.org 
 
Re: Public Records Request 
 
Dear Emory:  
 


We are in receipt of your request made pursuant to Vermont’s Public Records Act, 1 


V.S.A §§ 315-320, received on September 3, 2024. Due to the volume of potentially responsive 


materials, we will need to invoke our right to additional time to formulate an initial response to 


your request, including a potential cost estimate. We will further respond within ten business 


days of receipt of your request.  


 
Sincerely, 
 
 
      
Justin Kolber 
Chief 
Consumer Protection Division 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
(802) 828-5620 
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